
Recap - Charleston, SC Cruise/Drive-In  
Thanks to the efforts of Alan & Ann Fairaizl the April 18th-21st  2010, Charleston, SC 
Drive/Cruise-In was a total success. Twenty-six members and friends attended the event 
over the 3 day even.  
Arriving on Sunday April 18th was a real treat. Unbeknownst to us Alan and Ann had 
scheduled the Nave’s “Blue Angles” to welcome all 1510er to Charleston.  
 
 
 

What a surprise.  
After registering at The Vendue Inn, where all the “Drive-Ins stayed, were we presented 
with a wine tasting followed by dinner at Magnolias’ restaurant. 
The Fairaizl’s and Miles were docked at Isle of Palms Marina while the Waller’s docked 
their new Tiara 39 at Charleston City Marina. 

  
 
Day two offered a Carriage/History tour of the city. Afterwards, some members chose to 
visit the Isle of Palms Marina to visit the two members boats docked there while others 
shopped or visited the city on their own. That evening culminated with an evening 
cocktail party hosted by Jim & Ellie Waller aboard their new Tiara 39, docked at 
Charleston City Marina with dinner following at Poogan’s Porch. 
 

 
 
Day three was as delightful as the proceeding day.  Earlier that day, some members chose 
to visit the Maritime museum at Patriots Point while others toured the city. That 



afternoon we boarded the Carolina Belle for a wonderful harbor tour.  The evening 
culminated with the now mandatory 1510 Club evening cocktail party, followed by 
dinner at Oak Steak House. 
 

 
 
All in all a delightful event. The weather cooperated, and as always, it was great seeing 


